8-19-2022
Dear City Council,

Please accept my resignation as City of Grand Rapids Building Official and Building Maintenance
Manager. My last day of employment with the City of Grand Rapids in this capacity will be September 2
2022. | will be available if staff has questions as the transition is made to replace my position. |
appreciate the opportunity to have worked with the City Council, Department Heads and Staff for the
City of Grand Rapids. | will also continue to serve as Paid on Call Firefighter for Grand Rapids Fire
Department.

?

Thank you,

Nathan Morlan



